
 

  

 
 

Dear SC Johnson Professional Customers, 
  
At SC Johnson Professional we value the partnership we’ve built with you, and we remain 
committed to providing the highest quality products and services. 
  
As you should have received an email the first week of May 2025, we want to inform you of 
justifications for this pricing adjustment that will be taking effect beginning July 1, 2025. 
  
Over the past year, we’ve seen sustained increases in the cost of key materials and ingredients 
required for our products. These changes are driven by several factors, including supply chain 
constraints, broader market volatility and logistical challenges. 
  
While we’ve worked diligently to absorb as much of these increases as possible through 
operational efficiencies and strategic sourcing, a price adjustment is necessary to maintain the 
quality and reliability you expect from us. 
  
We appreciate your understanding and continued support. If you have any questions or would 
like to discuss this further, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your account representative. 
 
 


